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CLEAR LAKE CITY WATER AUTHORITY

900 Bay Area Boulevard * Houston, Texas 77058 » 281/488-1164
» Fax 281/488-3400

October 7, 2011

To: All Persons Interested in the Meeting of the Clear Lake City Water Authority Board of Directors:

Notice is hereby given that the Board of the Clear Lake City Water Authority will convene in a Public Hearing
Special Session open to the public at 900 Bay Area Boulevard within such Authority at 7:00 p.m. on Octobher
13, 2011 for the following purposes:

1. Discuss and comment on the proposed 2010 Ad Valorem tax rate for CLCWA,

2. Discuss and comment on the proposed 2010 Ad Valorem tax rate for WCID #75.

James Byrd
General Manager
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